
  

**You are receiving this notification because our records indicate you own property within 500' of the 
proposed land use application 

 
 

 

             

  

To: 
 

 

LEGAL NOTICES 
 

             

       

 
  

Publication Date: 
 

 

October 20, 2017 
 

        
             

NOTICE OF APPLICATION 
 

             

The City of Bainbridge Island has received the following land use application: 
 

             

Date of Issuance: 
 

 

October 20, 2017 
 

 

Project Name & Number 
 

 

Coultas/Richards PRE PLN50700 SPT 
  

 

Project Type:  
 

 

Preliminary Short Plat 
  

 

Applicant: 
 

 

RICHARDS LINDA & COULTAS ALEC 
  

 

Owner: 
 

 

RICHARDS LINDA & COULTAS ALEC 
  

 

Project Site &Tax Parcel: 
 

 

New Brooklyn RD, TA#22250210112004 
  

             

Project Description: 
 

 

Subdivide one parcel into two. 
 

             

Environmental Review: 
 

 

This proposal is exempt from review under the State Environmental Policy 

Act (SEPA) pursuant to WAC 197-11-800. 
 

             

             

Meeting: 
 

  

The City of Bainbridge Island will not conduct a public hearing concerning 

this proposal. 
 

             

Comment period: 

 

   

Any person may comment on the proposed application, request a copy of any 

decision or appeal any decision, request notice of and participate in a public 

hearing, if any. The city will not act on the application for 21 days from 

the date of this notice. Comments must be submitted by no later than 4:00 

p.m. on November 10, 2017. 

 

 
 

If you have any 

questions, contact:  

Ellen Fairleigh, Planner 

 

City of Bainbridge Island 

280 Madison Ave North 

Bainbridge Island, WA   

 

206-780-3767  

pcd@bainbridgewa.gov 

 


